
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, Marissa, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, September 14, 2023 3:02 PM 
Marissa Ramos 
Clayton Lewis; Hong Wang 
RE: DN 20230102 (Beaches) Docket Title 

FILED 9/14/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05214-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you so much for that information. Per your request below, we will updated the docket title and 
correct the utility name and party contact information. We appreciate all your help with this! 

Have a great rest of the afternoon, 
Dorothy 

From: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 12:56 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Clayton Lewis <CLewis@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DN 20230102 (Beaches) Docket Title 

Hi Dorothy, 

The following CLK note accompanies the docket title of DN 20230102-SU: "Company name in application does not match 
name as shown in MCD; name of governmental authority in application is unclear; and cancellation or amendment of 
certificate is not specified in application; some contact information for City of Port St. Joe is illegible as handwritten in 
application." 

In response to CLK's aforementioned note, please see the supporting information below to support staff's request to 
amend the docket title to the following: Application for transfer of wastewater facilities to the City of Port St. Joe, and 
cancellation of Certificate No. 422-S, by ESAD Enterprises, Inc. d/b/a Beaches Sewer System. 

1) In its application, it appears the company inadvertently left out the "d/b/a" in its utility name. The company has 
not undergone a name change. Therefore, the appropriate name of the company is the name listed in MCD: by 
ESAD Enterprises, Inc. d/b/a Beaches Sewer System 

2) It appears the applicant included the name of the contact person along with the governmental authority's name 
for part C. The governmental authority's name is: City of Port St Joe, as written. The Name, Jim Anderson, is the 
city manager as referenced in part D. 

3) This Utility is a wastewater only utility that is being transferred to a governmental authority. As a result, the 
Utility's certificate will be cancelled since the Commission will no longer have jurisdiction over this utility. The 
sale of this utility to the City of Port St. Joe shall be approved as a matter of right pursuant to Section 
367.071(4)(a), Florida Statutes. 

4) Contact Information for the City of Port St. Joe (https://www.cityofportstjoe.com/contact-us.cfm): 
City of Port. St. Joe 
305 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd. 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
Phone: (850) 229-8261 
Fax: (850 227-7522 
Email: janderson@psj.fl.gov 

Please let me know if any additional information is needed to process this request. 
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Thanks, 
 

Marissa Ramos 
Division of Engineering - Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
P: (850) 413-6473 
F: (850) 413-6474 
 
 
 

 




